As fifth generation Australians we are concerned about the ' freedom of religion' project. We have always had the freedom to agree and disagree with other peoples beliefs, that is the beauty of this country that we can live our lives without fear. We only have to look at the unfair and tragic repercussion of the religious vilification law in Victoria.
It is fundamental that we have freedom of speech and every association should be exempt from anti - discrimination legislation.
We stand in opposition to a bill of charter of rights.
 

Regards
Wendy and Adrian Elliott
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